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21st February 2019 

        

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to attend Year 2 Stay and Play on Monday 11th March 2019 at 2.15 pm.  We will be 

visiting the American Gardens for a spring walk. 

 

As we need to work out pupil/children ratios for the walk, we will need to know in advance if you 

can or cannot attend.  Please complete the slip below and return to class by Monday 4th March 

2019. 

 

We will be leaving at 2.15 pm promptly and, unfortunately, will not be able to wait in case anyone is 

late.  Please ensure all children and adults are appropriately dressed for the weather. 

 

Stay and Plays are an opportunity for you to spend time with your child in a relaxed environment, 

speak with the staff, meet your child’s friends and classmates.  

 

Yours sincerely 

   

       
J Lilley/M Ledville Smith/   L Sellars 

J Rose/C Williams    Headteacher 

Year 2 Teachers   

     

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

To Year 2 Teachers 

 

I will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the Stay and Play walk to the American  

 

Gardens with my child …………………………………………………………….. class ……………………………………… on Monday 

11th March 2019. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………….   Date: ……………………………………….  
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